

## Weekly Update 17<sup>th</sup>January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,





**Cooking** is an integral part of our curriculum. All children get opportunities to engage in cooking experiences at Guildford Nursery School.

Cooking relates to real life, it involves the child in practical work. It encourages motivation, develops independence and promotes cross-curricular learning.

Please click on this link to find out more and see photos of many of your children: Guildford Nursery School (google.com)

**Izzy** will be leaving us later this term to go on maternity leave. Anna and Bethany will be taking on Izzy's key children. Alison Doig will be joining the staff from 11<sup>th</sup> March. Alison has worked here previously so is very aware of the way we work.

The **Café at Hazel Avenue** will be open every Tuesday and Thursday 9am-12.30pm. Do pop in for a drink and cake.

Do check here to see if you are eligible for funding for your two year old: <u>Upcoming changes to childcare support | Childcare choices</u>

Any queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Sally

(Headteacher)





## Dates for your diary:

5<sup>th</sup>-9<sup>th</sup> February: Come and play sessions in nursery for parents.

12<sup>th</sup>-16<sup>th</sup> February: Nursery closed for half-term.

28<sup>th</sup> February: parent meetings with Key Person.

4<sup>th</sup> March: Ducklings arrive in nursery!

25th-28th March: Come and play sessions in nursery for parents.

28th March: Term ends at 12pm for the Spring/Easter holiday.

Tuesday 16<sup>th</sup> April: Children return to nursery.